
Reminder for Regular Giving Opportunities 

Dear [Donor's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to take a moment to express our gratitude 

for your continued support and generous contributions to [Organization Name]. Your 

commitment makes a significant difference in our mission to [briefly describe the mission]. 

This is a friendly reminder about the regular giving opportunities available for you to consider. 

Your monthly contribution of [amount] can help us achieve [specific goal or project]. 

If you wish to continue or adjust your regular giving, please visit our website or contact us at 

[contact information]. Every gift counts, and together we can make a lasting impact. 

Thank you once again for your support! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


